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  Dear Editor, 

 

   

  We are sending our invited manuscript (ID: 02523294) entitled “NEW 

TREATMENT STRATEGIES FOR HEPATITIS C” to World Journal of 

Gastroenterology after all the authors have seen and approved the final form of it. This 

original report has not been published elsewhere before or being considered simultaneously in 

another journal. No conflict of interest was declared by the authors. The authors declared that 

this study has received no financial support. The following address can be used for any kind 

of negotiations. We do look forward to hear from you soon. 
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